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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION : E-LEARNING MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 
 
CLOSING DATE EXTENSION  : 11 April 2023 at 11H00 AM 
 
ORIGINAL CLOSING DATE  : 23 March 2023 
 
BIDDERS TO SUBMIT WRITTEN : 31 March 2023 
QUESTIONS 
 
TENDER NUMBER   : RFI 0006-2022 
 
 

 
Please note that the closing date for the abovementioned tender has been extended to 
Tuesday, 11 April 2023 at 11H00 AM. The reason for the extension is as follows: 
 

▪ SARS would like to afford prospective bidders more time to respond to the tender 
and for SARS to respond to clarity seeking questions raised by the bidders.  

 
 
The bid document must be sealed in an envelope on which the following information is clearly 

indicated: 

a) The name and address of the tenderer; 

b) Tender number; and 

c) Closing date and time. 

 

The following conditions will apply to the submission of the bid documents. 

1. All bid documents must be submitted in accordance with the instructions in the RFI 

document. RFI 0006-2022 E-Learning Management System 

2. Bid documents may either be posted to the Tender Office-SARS Procurement Lehae la 

SARS, head office, 299 Bronkhorst street, Niew Mucleneuk, Pretoria OR placed in the tender 

box at the main entrance at the aforesaid address or submitted electronically via the Tender 

Office email: tenderoffice@sars.gov.za 

 

Office of the Chief  

Procurement Officer 

 

 
 
Office 
Pretoria 
 
Enquiries 
Mr Andre Taljaard 
Tenderoffice@sars.gov.za  
 
Telephone 
012 422 4078 
 
Reference 
RFI0006-2022  
 
Date 

20/03/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Lehae la SARS 
299 Bronkhorst Street, 

Nieuw Muckleneuk, 0181 
Private Bag X923,                                      

Pretoria, 0001 
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3. Bid documents will only be considered if received by SARS before the closing date and 

time, regardless of the method used to send or deliver such documents to SARS; and 

4. Late bids will not be accepted. 

 

Please direct all enquiries to Andre Taljaard at the following email: tenderoffice@sars.gov.za 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

_________________________ 
Mr Malemane Malatsi 

Executive: ICT Procurement (Acting) 

   20 March 2023 
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